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Wednesday, 16th October 2024  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Reception – Visit to Stirling Walk  
 

As part of the ‘Understanding of the World’ area of learning, the Reception children will be taking 
part in a local walk to Stirling Walk.   
 

Curriculum impact During the walk your child will look closely at the features of their local 
area with a particular focus on signs of autumn.   

 

Event Where Stirling Walk, Berrylands 
 

 When  Butterflies –  Thursday 14th November at 1.45pm  
Ladybirds – Tuesday 19th November at 9.15am  
Bumblebees – Tuesday 19th November at 10am  

 Cost   None 

 

Action required We will need some parent helpers for this trip. If you would like to help 
please make yourself known to the class teacher at the classroom door. 
The class teacher will confirm whether they need your help the first week 
back after half term. 

 
We hope your child enjoys their walk. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Reception Team  
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